President’s Message

Greetings,

Since the beginning of this year, as a part of the silver jubilee celebrations, College of
Dental Sciences, Davangere, has been organizing various beneficial programs within and
outside the campus. It is my great pleasure to present yet another issue of the official
publication of the Alumni association, the CODS Journal of Dentistry, volume 7 to its readers.
| heartily congratulate and welcome the new editor-in-chief for taking charge and heading
the editorial board of CODS Journal.

The staff and students of our institution have always been keen at research, shedding light
upon contemporary as well as emerging research topics. | am appreciative of your efforts.

| also thank the authors who have submitted articles on a varied scope of topics endorsing a
new academic initiative.

As we know, "knowledge multiplies by sharing", if you have any idea share by contributing
quality articles to this journal and let the fire go on.

Sincere regards,

Dr. Vasundhara Shivanna
Principal and President

College of Dental Sciences

Email: principalcods@gmail.com
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